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National Alliance on Mental lliness

MINNESOTA

March 6, 2023
Dear Representative Frazier and Members of the House Public Safety Finance and Policy Committee:

Earlier today NAMI Minnesota submitted a letter outlining concerns with HF 25 and HF 855. We have
now read the amendments to both bills and no longer have those concerns. We want to thank Rep.
Frazier for listening to our addresses and working to address them.

Thank you for allowing me to correct the record.
Sincerely,
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Sue Abderholden, MPH
Executive Director
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